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BOX Options Market (“BOX”) recently distributed IC-2021-11 which detailed an upcoming upgrade 

to the production firewalls in the BOX system. 

 

The firewall upgrade scheduled for March 20, 2021 has been postponed. The Exchange will inform 
Participants via Informational Circular when a new date for the upgrade is confirmed. 

 

 

Contact 

 
Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Production Firewall Upgrade - POSTPONED 

DATE: March 17, 2021 

 

https://boxoptions.com/assets/IC-2021-11-Production-Firewall-Upgrade.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

